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First Quality Produce Customers,
RE: COVID-19
With the increasing presence of COVID-19 (commonly referred to as the coronavirus) in the United States, specifically California, First Quality Produce is taking an enhanced proactive approach to preventing the spread of the virus into our work force, food and facilities.  
We have always prided ourselves on top notch standards for our Food Safety Program.  Those current practices compounded with the guidelines set forth by the CDC will ensure that we are doing everything we can to help the community fight the spread of this newly emerging virus.
The health and safety our employees, customers, partners and community are our top priority.
We will continue to monitor the situation closely and advise with any updates as they become available.
Information from the CDC can be found at: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html .     
Regards,

Victor Wilcox
Sales Manager
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